
Golf Advisory Board Memorandum 18-01 
 
DATE: March 19, 2018 

 
 
TO: City Commission 

 
 
FROM: Golf Advisory Board  

SUBJECT: Cypress Golf Course Services 

 
 
At the Golf Advisory Board meeting held March 14, 2018, Cypress Golf Management 
LLC gave a presentation to the Golf Advisor Board. The board made the following motion 
post presentation: 
 
Mr. Siefert made the motion to recommend the City renew the contract with Cypress Golf 
Management LLC. The board also suggested an increase to the renewed contract; the 
amount would be worked out between City staff and Cypress Golf Management LLC. 
Cypress Golf Management LLC has offered a 50% partnership to re-grass the Pines 
Putting Greens. Mr. Ruderman seconded the motion with all present members voting in 
favor. 
 
 
 

Dr. Richard Porarro 3/28 
Dr. Richard Porraro, Chairman 
Golf Advisory Board 
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cc:   Greg Harrison, City Manager 
       Brian Donovan, Assistant City Manager 
       Brian Campbell, Golf Course Manager  
 


